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I am currently writing this 
newsletter from the United 
States. I am home for three 
weeks, visiting my family and 
taking care of  different 
medical visits and procedures. 
During this trip, I am also 
trying to find hearing 
amplification devices for some 
of  my students with hearing 
loss.  
This month, I wanted to 
highlight the progress of  one 
of  my students and how his 
family has also been impacted. 
In the past, I have written you 
about Lester. He is a three year 
old little boy with a heart 
condition and a neurological 
condition similar to 
hydrocephaly. During the 
summer months in 
Guatemala, Lester tired out 
very quickly and had very little 
energy due to his heart 
condition. Progress seemed 
very slow at first, but his mom 
was very reliable in bringing 
him every session and working 
with him at home. In the past 
month, Lester began to speak 
more and was more energetic 
during the sessions. He is now 
imitating so much more and 
saying a lot of  new words. His 
mother is very pleased and is 
very thankful to God for what 
he has done.  We are also 
currently speaking to another 

volunteer at our school about 
the possibility of  a wheelchair 
for Lester. His mother is very 
excited about this possibility as 
her back tires very easily from 
carrying him. She is also a 
member of  our moms’ support 
group. I think this has been a 
huge blessing on her to be 
around other moms with 
children with special needs. 
I ask for your continued 
prayers for Lester as he awaits 
an operation for his heart. His 
mother is very concerned 
about him, and she asks for 
your prayers to keep his heart 
functioning as he awaits the 
operation.  
I will be heading back to 
Guatemala on July 10. I pray 
that this letter finds all of  you 
well and ask for your 
continued prayers for all of  my 
children at New Life. 
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